
Print Release 
This release gives Kastle H Photography (Kastle Huffaker) the rights 
to take, use, re-use, publish, and republish photographic portraits 
of pictures of me in which I may be included without restrictions as 
to editing changes or alterations, and in any and all media now and 

hereafter known for illustration, promotion, art, editorial, 
advertising, or any other purpose whatsoever. I also consent to the 

use of any published matter in conjunction therewith.    

I hereby release, discharge, and agree to save harmless 
Photographer, her heirs, legal representatives, and assigns, and all 
persons acting under her permission or authority or those for who 

she is acting, from all liability by virtue of any blurring, 
distortion, alteration, optical illusion, or use in composite form, 
whether intentional or otherwise, that may occur or be produced in 
the taking of said pictures or in any subsequent processing thereof, 
as well as any publication thereof, including without limitation any 
claims for libel or violation of any right of publicity or privacy. 

Copyright & Licensing Notice 
The images provided to you are licensed to you for personal purposes 
only, including but not limited to printing, copying, emailing, and 
web publishing. This license does not include use that results in 
financial gain, including but not limited to: advertising, stock 
photography, print sale profits, or resale of any nature. By using 
any of these images given to you, you are agreeing to the above 

terms. According to US Copyright law, Kastle H Photography retains 
the copyright to all images. 

I hereby warrant that I am of full age, and have the right to 
contract in my own name. I have read the above authorization, 
release, and agreement, prior to its execution, and I am fully 

familiar with the contents thereof. This release shall be binding 
upon me and my heirs. 

Client(s) (Type in or sign full name):   Date: 


	Type Full Name: 
	Date: 


